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November 9, 2018 
 
Mr. Kelly Mendenhall 
Dominion Energy Utah 
P.O. Box 45360 
Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0360 

Re:  Application of Dominion Energy Utah for an Adjustment to the Daily Transportation 
Imbalance Charge, Docket No. 18-057-13; Pass-Through Application of Dominion Energy 
Utah for an Adjustment in Rates and Charges for Natural Gas Service in Utah, Docket No. 
18-057-14; Application of Dominion Energy Utah to Amortize the Conservation Enabling 
Tariff Balancing Account, Docket No. 18-057-15; Application of Dominion Energy Utah to 
Amortize the Energy Efficiency Deferred Account Balance, Docket No. 18-057-16; 
Application of Dominion Energy Utah for an Adjustment to the Low Income 
Assistance/Energy Assistance Rate, Docket No. 18-057-17; and Application of Dominion 
Energy Utah to Make Tariff Modifications Relating to Transportation Service, Docket No. 
18-057-T04 

Dear Mr. Mendenhall, 

 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed Dominion Energy Utah’s (DEU) November 
5, 2018 filing of revised Utah Tariff Sheets made pursuant to the PSC’s October 31, 2018 Order in 
Docket Nos. 18-057-13, -14, -15, -16 and -17. Specifically, DEU made revisions to its Utah Natural 
Gas Tariff PSCU 500 Sections 2.02, 2.03, 2.04, 4.02, 5.02, 5.03, and 5.04. 

The PSC also reviewed the Division of Public Utilities’ (DPU) comments filed on November 
7, 2018. The DPU concludes DEU’s revised tariff sheets accurately reflect the PSC’s October 23, 
2018 Order in Docket No. 18-057-T04 and October 31, 2018 Order in Docket Nos. 18-057-
13, -14, -15, -16, and -17. The DPU recommends the PSC approve DEU’s revised tariff sheets. 

 Based on the PSC’s review of DEU’s filing as well as the DPU’s comments, DEU’s revised 
tariff sheets are approved as filed, effective November 1, 2018. 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#305453  


